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Continuous Notification of Non-Discrimination 

 
 

Pursuant to Title VI, Title IX, Section 504/Title II and other civil rights regulations, 
Tampa Bay Academy, Inc. is committed to providing an educational environment that is free 
from discrimination and harassment based on race, color, national origin, ethnicity, ancestry, 
religion, sex, gender, sexual orientation, age, disability, marital status, or any other legally 
protected status, by applicable federal, state, and local laws. We believe that every individual is 
created in the image of God and deserves to be treated with dignity, respect, and equality. 
Discrimination or harassment of any kind is not tolerated within our school community, and we 
strive to foster an atmosphere of inclusivity, acceptance, and love for all students, faculty, staff, 
and visitors. 

 
The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding non-

discrimination policies: Dr. Adelene Soto, Autism Center Clinical Director, 813-284-4800; 
asoto@tbacademyadmin.com; 14214 N Nebraska Avenue, Tampa, FL 33613 

 
 
 


